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Yes, please do. Thanks for checking in and keeping me updated!

On Mon, Jun 3, 2019, 1:00 PM Eaton, Jack <JEaton@a2gov.org> wrote:
Hi Vivian,

Your statement is clear and concise. With your permission, I would like to provide that paragraph to Jim
Leonard. He may quote all or part of it in his reporting. I don’t know. I don’t see any harm in having it
reported. I spoke with Sumi and read your statement to her. She agrees that it should be sent to Mr. Leonard.

Please let me know if I have your permission to forward that paragraph to Jim Leoonard.

Best wishes,

Jack

On Jun 2, 2019, at 9:45 PM, Vivian Chang_wrote:

Hi Jack--

Sorry this took so long. I probably over thought it. I'm assuming this is a statement that isn't
necessarily going to be printed by the Ann Arbor Observer... please let me know if that's wrong!
Here is a very basic statement:

In my role as a Commissioner for the Human Rights Commission, I am always trying to
represent the community to my fullest ability and to make sure that the public gets the
information that they need. I understand that I have a forthright manner, but my goal has always
been to do my job as a Commissioner. In the past, I have persistently asked for information
from city staff, attempting to address problems that the community cares about, and I have
pursued these requests when I have not gotten responses. I am shocked and confused by
allegations that my conduct has caused anyone to cry; I have not seen this happen in front of
me, certainly, and there has been no indication in any of my interactions with city staff that this
has been the case. Most, if not all, of my interaction with city staff has either been at our
publicly recorded meetings, or in sub-committees with other members of the Human Rights
Commission present. I have never been informed that any of these interactions are why I am not
being considered for a city council vote on my reappointment, and I have never received any
feedback from city staff about these interactions.

Please let me know if you have any questions or feedback! I am thinking about coming to the
City Council meeting tomorrow to give public comment again, so I might see you soon.

Best,
Vivian





